
TDK-Lambda Americas Inc. 
401 Mile of Cars Way, Suite 325 
National City, CA  91950 USA 
http://us.tdk-lambda.com/lp

March 23, 2020 

Re: Obsolescence of remaining iPB48 variants (12V and 15V models) 

Dear Valued Customer / Partner, 

TDK-Lambda wishes to advise that the remaining models of the iPB48 series are already EOL. 
At this point, TDK-Lambda is unable to offer any Last Time Buy opportunity and any drop-in 
product replacements.  

This EOL applies to the following part numbers: 

Part Number EOL Announcement Last Time Buy

iPB48003A150V-001-R 23-Mar-2020 NA

iPB48004A120V-001-R 23-Mar-2020 NA

iPB48007A050V-001-R 1-Sep-2017 13-Oct-2017

iPB48010A033V-001-R 1-Sep-2017 13-Oct-2017

Please contact our technical support for additional information at 1-800-526-2324 or email 
powersolutions@us.tdk-lambda.com. 

Tom Tillman 
Director of Marketing 


